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Cruise ship season  
is now on

Cruise ships will be arriving and departing from Port Melbourne this season. PTV will be providing buses 
for cruise ship passengers to reduce impact on regular tram services. Cruise ship arrival times may vary 
due to tides. Check the latest details at vicports.vic.gov.au/cruise-shipping 

We recommend you allow extra time for your journey on days when a ship is docked, especially around 
peak travel periods. 


